NOTICE

Change of monthly April meeting of the Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah School District Board of Education.

The April monthly meeting of the Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah School District Board of Education has been postponed from April 20, 2020.

The April meeting will be held on April 27, 2020, at 7:00 p.m., in the Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah High School cafeteria, 201 N. Lincoln Street, Elkhart Lake, WI.  This location will allow for responsible social distancing to occur. 

NOTE:  Due to the change of venue, the meeting will not be televised over the cable TV system.  

A quorum of Board members will be present onsite.  In addition, several Board members will be participating via telepresence/virtual communication.

Notice is also given, that included within the regular monthly meeting will be posted a “Public Hearing” for a waiver to be submitted to the Superintendent of the Wisconsin Dept. of Public Instruction, pertaining to the requirements of Wis. Stat. 121.02(1)(f) and the administrative rules promulgated by the department regarding required instructional hours for students for the 2019-2020 school year only due to the COVID-19 public health emergency. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Interested public are invited to attend the Board meeting in person or send comments/input to the Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah School District, Attn: Dr. Buechel Haack, P.O. Box 326, Elkhart Lake, WI 53020, or email abhaack@goresorters.  Questions/comments may also be directed to Dr. Buechel Haack at 920-876-3381.

It is the intention of the Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah School District to do their best to meet the hours required, however, this would provide the District flexibility if the need should arise. 
